The Grapevine Newsletter J. Paul Church, Genezee Depot

Thursday, February 15, 2024



I am the vine; you are the branches. If you remain in me and I in you, you will bear much fruit. --John 15:5



Attention men: You're invited to join the 2024 Men of Christ conference—
Mastering What Matters—which will be held in parishes across the Archdiocese of Milwaukee with both virtual and live elements.

March 9, 2024 Schoenstatt Retreat Center, Waukesha

Men of Christ Registration below:

https://menofchrist.net/locations/

When registering, scroll down and click on Schoenstatt Retreat Center, Waukesha and follow the prompts.

Tickets are \$25 and include coffee, snack and sandwich.

Event will start at 8:00am and end at 1:00 – Subject to change slightly.

Your presence is important. Let's reach out and bring the guys who wouldn't come on their own!

Click HERE to volunteer at the event!

What's New



Last weekend, a group of parents from St. Paul's Family Faith Formation program got together to attend the Life's Connection "Love & Life" Gala.

Life's Connection has two centers in Waukesha County and helps support pregnancy, miscarriage, and postpregnancy services. Over 900 lives were saved in 2023 thanks to Life's Connection.



save the date

PARISH BREAKFAST @ ST. PAUL

SUNDAY, FEB 25 (AFTER MASS)

*ALL ST. BRUNO & ST. PAUL FAMILIES WELCOME





JOIN US THIS LENT FOR

STATIONS OF THE **CROSS**

FRIDAY, MARCH 8: ST BRUNO



page on our website for a variety of engaging reads, videos, and opportunities this Lent!

Check out the

Lent Resources

CATCH ONE OF OUR FISH FRIES!



FEB 2

FEB 16

MARCH 8

Our dinners include: Fried and/or baked fish, grilled cheese, potato or french fries, bread, applesauce, and coleslaw.

\$15 ADULTS \$15 TAKEOUTS \$6 KIDS 4 & under FREE

MARCH 22 St. Paul Church \$38W31602 Wern Way

4:30-7:30 P M



*Cash or checks only, please.

Missed last week's Mass? Catch it here on YouTube.

What's New





St. Bruno Parish School is a participant in the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program.



ENROLLMENT for this program is now OPEN and runs through April 18. Contact the school at 262-965-2291 or email: tammy.price@stbrunoparishschool.com for more info

Save the Date for MEN WHO COOK at St. Bruno!



Let's take a trip to the movies for the St.

Bruno Parish School Men Who Cook

Auction!

Registration coming soon!

Stay tuned for information on registration.

Check the website <u>here</u> for this year's schedule of events!

Saturday, April 20, 2024

Make sure you follow St. Paul Church on <u>Facebook</u> to receive the latest news and information!